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YYT Welcomes O’Reilly’s Irish Newfoundland Pub to its Concession Program 

ST. JOHN’S, NL – The St. John’s International Airport Authority (SJIAA) is excited to officially welcome 

O’Reilly’s Irish Newfoundland Pub to its concession program. Offering a full food and drink menu 

complemented by an open mic, O’Reilly’s has reimagined the former Air Canada Maple Leaf Lounge, 

which was relocated during the terminal building expansion in 2018. 

“O’Reilly’s is an iconic landmark in downtown St. John’s, and we are thrilled to have it replicated at YYT,” 

said Dennis Hogan, Chief Executive Officer, SJIAA. “This unique, local offering strengthens the sense of 

place within the terminal building and offers one of the best views in the airport. We congratulate 

Brenda O’Reilly and Craig Flynn on their newest location, and sincerely appreciate our continued 

partnership.” 

For more information about O’Reilly’s, please visit their website. 
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ABOUT THE ST. JOHN’S INTERNATIONAL AIRPORT AUTHORITY 

St. John’s International Airport Authority is a private, not-for-profit, non-share corporation with the 

mandate to provide the region with a safe, cost-efficient transportation facility that is a catalyst for 

economic growth. Under the provisions of a long-term Ground Lease with the Federal Government of 

Canada, the Airport Authority is responsible for the airport’s operations on behalf of the community it 

serves. 
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